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TOPIC:      Possible action regarding the drainage easement and drainage facilities that run   

 

    between Mall del Norte and Clark Middle School as well as Clark Elementary School properties 

 

 

SUBMITTED BY:  Kenneth A. Valls   OF:     Real Estate Attorney 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:        June 18, 2025 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

 

It is recommended that the UISD Board of Trustees discuss and take possible action regarding the drainage easement and 

drainage facilities that run between Mall del Norte and Clark Middle School as well as Clark Elementary School properties. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  
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